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MASS  INTENTIONS:  JULY 16TH-21ST  
Tues.    7:00a.m        Nicky Hayden dec                                
Wed      6:00p.m.      Johnny Sims dec.                             
Thurs    7:00a.m.       Mary Hartz: dec.                                     
Fri        12 :00p.m.    Kenneth Payne dec.                               
Sat        5:00p.m.      Justin Kassinger dec.                                    
Sun       8:00a.m.      Charlie Ebelhar: dec                                            
10:30a.m.               OUR PARISH FAMILY  

                   STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE                     
Weekly Budget o Meet Expenses                                   9,500.00   
June 23rd, 2024                                                         5,319.91                 
June 30th,2024                                                          5,527.14 

under/over 2 weeks                                                  -8,152.95 

June online giving                                                     6,077.96 

under/over July 1st, 2023                                        31,028.82    

 Building/Reno Fund                                             43,364.04   

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Glen Bickwermert, Marvin & Mary 
Ann Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, Shirley 
Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, Joseph 
Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, Darrell 
Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa Cruz,Tonie 
Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill Elder, Tim & 
Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gentry, Terri 
Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hendon,Tonya 
Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana Hentz, Ma-
rie Hester, Dot Hodges   Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Deanna Kaminski, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and 
Kenny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, 
Janet Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna 
Mason, Evelyn Mattingly, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie 
McDaniel’s great niece, Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, 
Jordan McIntosh, Charlene Meadows, Mary Miller’s son 
Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  Anna Carol Murphy & her 
daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s brother, Mary Murphy, Ka-
ren Osborne’s mother, Denise Pace, Janie Payne, Mary 
Edna Payne, Phil Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony Powers, 
Shirley Ralph, Michael Roach, Doris Schrecker, Tommy 
Schwartz, Mike Sims, Bob Slack, Ed Sullivan’s brother, 
Lillian Taylor, Eugene and June Thompsons daughter 
Debra Peach, Doug Triplett, Steve Tuttle, Dorothy Wester-
field, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy Wathen and her daughter, 
and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time vis-
itor or a returning parishioner, 
we are glad you are here! Wel-
come Packets with registration 
forms are available at both en-

trances. For more information about Precious Blood, 
please contact the office 270.684.6888. We would 
love to hear from you! 
Office Hours: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm              
SVDP Office Hours: M &TH 9-11am 

Assisted Living: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Ter-
ra: Clara Gilles  Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Anna Carol 
Murphy  Carmel Home: Doug Howard, Lois Sims, 
Rose McCarter Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz.  
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SAINT JUAN DIEGO’S NAME HAS BEEN 
 ADDED TO OUR EUCHARISTIC PRAYER 

You may have noticed that Fr. Carl has added the name of St. Juan Die-
go to the intercessory portion of the Eucharistic Prayer. The reason why 
is because St. Juan Diego is the patron saint of the southern route of Eu-
charistic Pilgrims who at this time are walking to the Eucharistic Con-
gress. There are 10 pilgrims walking in this Eucharistic Procession 
route. They began their journey from Brownsville TX on the Feast of 
Pentecost and will end it around July 17 in Indianapolis IN at the Eu-
charistic Congress.  A portion of this Eucharistic Pilgrimage Route 
came through our Diocese and made stops in Russellville and Bowling 
Green from June 30 – July 3. You are welcome to join the pilgrimage 

see the Diocese of Owensboro Website for more information.    

THE 2024 EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS  
IS HAPPENING THIS WEEK 

LET US PRAY FOR A TRUE REVIVAL OF THE EUCHARIST 
 
 The 2024 National Eucharistic Congress is taking place this week, July 17-
21, in Indianapolis IN.  I plan on being there with some 50,000 others from around 
the country. We will attend Mass, worship, talks, workshops, and more as we cele-
brate a revival of Christ’s true presence in the Eucharist. 
 This revival of the Eucharist began three years ago as a spiritual call of our 
American Bishops, who saw a need to help us revive our belief that Jesus Christ is 
truly present in the Eucharist. This Eucharistic Congress is the first such event to be 
held in the U.S. in over 80 years. The first international Eucharistic Congress was 
held in Lille, France in 1881. It was organized in response to the decline of the 
Catholic Church in France following the French Revelation. Let us pray that this 
2024 Eucharistic Congress will bring about a renewal in the US Church. 
 As a part of this Eucharistic Congress, four pilgrimages -- from north, south, east and west -- have 
been traveling with the Blessed Sacrament through the US since Pentecost Sunday. The southern route,  
called the St. Juan Diego route, made it’s way into our Diocese of Owensboro June 30-July 3, and journeyed 
through Russellville, Auburn, Gasper River and Bowling Green. Such a pilgrimage of the Eucharist has nev-
er been done in the US, and all four routes are on their way to Indianapolis, arriving on the evening of 
July 16th. 
            Here at Precious Blood Parish, we are partaking in the Eucharistic Revival through our Summer 
Teaching Series on the Mass.  We are using the work of Bishop Robert Barron, called “The Mass.” This is a 
teaching series began last Wednesday, July 10th, and will continue for six consecutive Wednesday nights 
until August 14th.  Each teaching will be held in our Parish Hall.  I would  invite you to come to our 
Wednesday night Mass at 6pm and then stay with us for the teaching on the Mass at 7pm. On our last even-
ing together, we will have a potluck meal.  
             With all of the focus on the Eucharist, let us pray for a true revival and deepening of our belief that 
Jesus Christ is truly present in the Eucharist.  
                   Have a Blessed week, Fr. Carl McCarthy 
 
P.S.— There will be Mass in our Parish this Wednesday, Thursday and Friday while I am 
away at the Eucharistic Congress.  
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The Feast of The Precious Blood of Jesus  
was Monday, July 1, 2024. 

Let us continue to pray our Novena to the 
Sacred Blood that was shared with us at Mass a few                          

Sundays ago.  

 

Join us for our  
Summer Teaching Series 

 beginning  
Wednesday, July 10 – Wednesday, August 14 

 from 7pm - 8pm 
 

The Study will be held in the Precious 
Blood Parish Hall 

As we take a Walk Through “The Mass” 

 
   CATHOLIC MASS APP 
If you are traveling and look-
ing for a Sunday, Weekday, 
Holy Day, Confession, or 
Eucharistic Adoration times 
to attend.                                                         
 
Download the Catholic Mass App to your  
smartphone. This Catholic Mass App shows  
churches and Mass times from around the 
country and the world. Look for our Parish of Pre-
cious Blood on the App.   Blessed Worshiping! 



 

    

07-16 William & Nancy Boyle (30) 

07/17 Brad & Paula Martin (25) 

07/18 John & Kristy Fulkerson (26) 

07/19 Brian & Kristen Powers (21) 

07/20 William & Brenda Glenn (50) 

           Jonathon  & Melissa Coomes (6) 

            Pat & Donna May (50) 

        Please pray for all the married couples in our parish.  
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LOOKING AHEAD  FOR THE WEEK   
Monday,  July 15th 

 No Mass  

SVDP meeting 5:30  

Tuesday July 16th 

Mass  7:00am 

Staff Meeting 10:00am 

VBS 5:30 –8:00pm  (dinner at 5) 

OCIA 6:00pm (Sr. Rosanne Room) 

 Wednesday,  July 17th 

Communion to the homebound 9:00am 

Adoration  5:00pm 

Mass 6:00pm 

Summer Teaching Series 7:00pm (Parish Hall) 

VBS 5:30 –8:00pm  (dinner at 5) 

Thursday,  July 18th 

Mass 7:00am 

VBS 5:30 –8:00pm  (dinner at 5) 

Friday,  July 19th 

Mass 12:00pm  

Saturday,  July 20th 

Mass  5:00pm  

 Sunday, July 21st 

 Mass  8:00 am & 10:30 am 

 

 

 

7/15 Houston Freels, Myles Freels, Kathleen McFadden 

7/16 Lovetta Davis, Mike Howard, Mary Mills 

7/17 Waryn Ebelhar, Olivia Hayden, Phil Phelps, Phil Roberts 

7/18 Charles Connor, John David Rudy 

7/19 Mark Castlen, Daniel Chelstrom, Dot Lomax, Joe Reynolds 

7/21 Imelda Madison  

 

 

A BLESSED 5Oth WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
 On Sunday, June 30, Lewis and Cathy Travis cel-

ebrated their 50th Wedding Anniversary at their 
home. They were surrounded by family, friends, 

and those who participated in their Wedding Mass 
on June 29, 1974 at St. Stephen Cathedral,             

Owensboro KY.  


